From: David Sloan <dsloan@TAIT.COM>

To: Erdman, Douglas

Sent: 6/17/2022 12:57:53 PM

Subject: RE: El Toro Road Projects - Estimated Delivery of 100% PSE?
Doug,

| don't have any concerns about finalizing the design for the package to be ready to bid in early 2023. | think
the critical path for the project will be the right of way acquisition which we should be able to move full force on
after we get this package in to you and you give any final feedback before release to the property owner. If
there were to be anything that was going to cause the schedule to slip it would be acceptance of the R/W take
and any private comments or objections that come in to play as a result of the widening, but we will have to
cross that bridge once we get there.

Hope it’s a great end of the week for you and I'll look forward to seeing all of this move quickly towards
construction!

David Sloan, PE| TAIT & Associates, Inc.
Vice President — Director of Engineering

701 N. Parkcenter Drive, Santa Ana, CA 92705
P: 714-560-8643 C: 562-547-0705
dsloan@tait.com | www.tait.com

Chat with me on Microsoft Teams!

From: Erdman, Douglas <derdman@]akeforestca.gov>

Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 10:07 AM

To: David Sloan <dsloan@TAIT.COM>

Subject: [External] El Toro Road Projects - Estimated Delivery of 100% PSE?

David,

We're trying to do some advanced planning for our upcoming capital projects in order to make sure
we have CM/Inspection on board when we're ready to bid. When do you anticipate having the El Toro Road
Project Package ready? | think we were targeting having it out for bid in early 2023, is that still on schedule?
And just to confirm, the combined package will have:

El Toro Medians

El Toro Resurfacing from Jeronimo to Trabuco
Arterial Median Improvements (Trabuco @ El Toro)
Jeronimo/El Toro Realignment

Let me know if there’s any change in schedule for this. Thanks!

Douglas A. Erdman, P.E.

Engineering Manager / Assistant City Engineer
City of Lake Forest

100 Civic Center Drive

Lake Forest, CA 92630

Tel (949) 282-5233; Fax (949) 461-3511

e-mail: derdman@lakeforestca.gov

CAUTION: Think Security! This email is not from someone at the City of Lake Forest. Do not click any
links or open any attachments you are not expecting.
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